
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Early Years provision at Crosby is changing.  To meet the bulging demand, governors are currently 

discussing an ambitious relaunch involving new hours, new space and new staffing. 

Your input on uptake is vitally needed now!  All parents of next year’s preschool children (2024 – 

2025) and beyond should attend a special meeting on Monday 18th March while children are 

supervised by our staff at pop n’ play, which has been brought forward from 25th March.  Parents of 

next year’s reception pupils will also be welcome to attend the meeting. 

  

Community Lunch  
We have reached capacity for our Community Easter Lunch on 21st March and no more tickets 
are available.  Will those who have yet to pay, please do so via parent pay to secure your 
booking by Monday.  There will be two competitions for the children to take part in plus an Easter 
Egg hunt activity.  The activities should be prepared at home and brought in on the day.  Children 
can enter one or both competitions:   

 Easter Bonnet/Hat competition – impress the judges with your stylish springtime creations!  

 Decorate an Egg competition – show us how far your imagination can take you with a 

humble hard-boiled egg!  

Both the Easter Bonnet/hat competition and Decorated Egg competition are open to class 1 

and 2. Children may enter either or both – please don’t feel obliged to enter both. 

Dinner menus 
In your child’s plastic wallet there will be the summer term’24 dinner menu. These should be 
returned to the office ASAP with requested choices other than a hot meal.  
 
Useful links for parents and families 

 Information, advice and support from Cumbria SEND is available through this website. 
 A list of advice and support services from Westmorland and Furness Council is 

available through this website. 
 To learn how Barnardo's may offer support through their family hubs and family centres, visit 

their website. 
 
After School Club 
Please note that owing to staffing availability, we regret that we will be unable to offer After School 
Club provision on Tuesday 23rd April.  We apologise for any inconvenience that this might cause. 
 
Spirituality..a space to be 
This week’s home discussion: ‘Hope is praying for rain, but faith is bringing an umbrella.’  What 
does that mean to you? 
 
We’ll make time in school to share our thoughts over the following days.   
 
 
 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
Summary of dates for your diary 

Friday Bulletin 15th March 2024 

https://sendiass.cumbria.gov.uk/
https://fid.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/kb5/westmorlandandfurness/directory/family.page?familychannel=1
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/get-support/support-for-parents-and-carers/family-hubs-family-centres
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/get-support/support-for-parents-and-carers/family-hubs-family-centres


           

    
   Monday 18th March    Pop in and Play 
   Thursday 21st March   Community Lunch 
   25th-27th March   Hawse End Residential 
   Thursday 28th March  School finishes at 2pm 
   Tuesday 16th April   Start of Summer term 
   13th-16th May   SATS week Y6 


